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As a disabled person, I would really struggle with in person voting. Mail in voting is 

one of the things I really appreciate about our state. It’s so simple and encourages 

more people, like myself to vote. My husband works really long hours and would 

struggle to vote in person as well, like so many other residents of our state. Please 

don’t take this valuable resource away from our community when it works so well! It 

upsets me that this is even up for debate when our mail in voting system has worked 

so well for so long. 


